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Kenny Jones

From: Kenny Jones
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 5:01 PM
To: 'lee@willoughbyoil.com'
Cc: Joellyn Brazile; 'erodriguez@fisherarnold.com'; 'bubba@willoughbyoil.com'
Subject: Inspection Report for Willoughby Oil (TNR051866)
Attachments: TNR051866_CEI_Letter and Inspection Report.pdf

Dear Mr. Willoughby, 
 
The Division of Water Resources conducted an inspection at the Willoughby Oil associated with CGP tracking number 
TNR051866.  Attached is the inspection documentation for your reference.  A hard copy will not be provided unless 
requested.  If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Kenny Jones 
Environmental Scientist 
Division of Water Resources 
Memphis Environmental Field Office 
8383 Wolf Lake Drive 
Bartlett, TN 38133 
901-304-8809-cell 

 
Complete our TDEC Customer Service Survey!  Go to: http://tn.gov/environment/article/contact-tdec- 
 
 


